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EOORC 
 

Monday, May 27, 2024 

A Special Edition Camping Newsletter of the Eastern Ontario Outaouais Regional Council 
 

Camp News 
 

EOORC Camps 
 

o Camp Lau-Ren 

o Rideau Hill Camp 

o Golden Lake Camp 

o Camp Awesome 
 

Other Resources 
 

o Camp Sunday is traditionally in April, but 

it could also be celebrated in the spring 

of summer. There are some great 

resources available here. 

o Growth Animator Rev. Tori Mullin has 

some ideas for churches who want to 

offer other children’s ministry 

opportunities over the summer. Check 

out the previous and next EOORC 

newsletters for details! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Welcome to Camp! 
 

This is a special edition of the EOORC newsletter. Today, we are catching 
up with the camps in our region. Summer camp, whether day camp or 
overnight, is a great way for children to make friends and grow in their 
faith. For the youth and young adults who make up a large part of the 
staff, camps give an opportunity to grow in leadership, empathy and 

creativity, as well as to gain work experience. Camp is also a lot of fun!  
 

There are three overnight camps in EOORC: Golden Lake Camp, Rideau Hill 
Camp, and Camp Lau-Ren. We also have Camp Awesome, a leadership 

development program for youth which brings a truly awesome day camp 
to kids across the region. These are important ministries, and we invite 

you to read their news. 
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https://camplau-ren.com/
https://rideauhillcamp.com/
https://goldenlakecamp.ca/
https://camp-awesome.ca/
https://united-church.ca/worship-special-days/camping-sunday
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Camp Lau-Ren is Ready for 2024  
By Bruce Patterson 
 
Last summer 472 campers attended one of Camp Lau-Ren's eight week-long camps and the two-night 
Tadpole Camp.  So far this year, registrations are outpacing last year.  After being closed for two years 
due to the pandemic, Camp Lau-Ren re-opened in 2022.  Camper numbers have been increasing each 
year.  Camp Lau-Ren has come back strong since the pandemic. 
 
What attracts campers to Camp Lau-Ren in ever increasing numbers? In 2022, a survey was sent to 
camper families of the youngest campers who attend the Tadpole Camp.  In no particular order, here are 
some of the top things that attract and keep campers coming back to Camp Lau-Ren.  
 
One hundred percent of respondents felt that their child's summer camp experience was positive and felt 
that Camp Lau-Ren was good value for the money.  The most memorable camper experiences included; 
campfires, beach day, backwards meal, counsellors, learning to climb the big Camp Lau-Ren Rock, being a 
jumper (serving food and washing dishes), canoeing, the food, and crafts.  Responses to the question, 
"What did your camper not like at camp?" included; nothing, how short camp was and how cold the 
water in the Ottawa River was. 
 
The vast majority of campers plan to return next summer.  Final comments included thanking the 
volunteers, counsellors, summer staff and all who had a hand in providing the experience of a lifetime to 
campers.  Some young campers already expressed an interest in becoming counsellors when they get 
older. 
 
Anyone who is interested in becoming involved with Camp Lau-Ren as a volunteer, leader, Board 
member, fundraiser or property volunteer is encouraged to contact Executive Director Steve McCulloch 
at ExecutiveDirector@camplau-ren.rocks.  Bring a friend to our Saturday, June 8 Open House from 11-2. 
There will be tours, crafts, a free BBQ and more. Visit www.camplau-ren.com for more information. 
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Welcome to Rideau Hill Camp! 
 
Camp is a wonderful place that helps children, of all ages, grow by providing a positive, supervised, and safe 
environment. Research shows that camping is good for children’s mental and physical well being.  
Within faith-based camps there is the encouragement of personal growth, discovering values and purpose in life, 
as well self reflection, and making positive relationships. 
  
Rideau Hill Camp shares the love of nature and God’s amazing work through individual exploration with campers 
and staff. With the support of summer staff, campers get to move through daily rotations of canoe, swimming, 
arts & crafts and rec & nature. Daily morning watch, discovery time, and vespers are led by our volunteer 
chaplains. 
Rideau Hill Camp has created memories for campers and staff since 1948 where lifelong connections have been 
made. Both campers and staff return year after year for a little more of the RHC magic. 
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Golden Lake Camp 
 
Golden Lake Camp is a fun and affordable overnight camp for boys and girls ages 6-18. 
  
Golden Lake Camp is one of two children’s camps operated by the United Church of Canada in the upper 
Ottawa Valley. The camp is located on Hwy 60, twenty minutes west of Eganville on the lovely shores of 
Golden Lake. Our friendly staff includes a dedicated directing team, trained counsellors, qualified 
lifeguards and creative program staff. Our staff-to-camper ratio is better than 1:3. We operate as a 
Christian camp where everyone is encouraged to explore ideas of faith through singing, stories, skits and 
open dialogue. All beliefs and perspectives are respected. 
  
Our summer camp mission statement is “To provide a fun and safe Christian camp experience that 
campers will love!” 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

mailto:nmatkovsky@united-church.ca


EOORC News is a bi-weekly newsletter that provides information Communities of Faith of the EOORC, published every second Wednesday. If you 
want an item placed in the newsletter, please send it to nmatkovsky@united-church.ca by 12 noon on Tuesday the week of publication.  If you do 
not wish to receive this weekly newsletter, please send me an email to the same address above.  

 

 

 

EOORC Camp News – May 27, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:nmatkovsky@united-church.ca


EOORC News is a bi-weekly newsletter that provides information Communities of Faith of the EOORC, published every second Wednesday. If you 
want an item placed in the newsletter, please send it to nmatkovsky@united-church.ca by 12 noon on Tuesday the week of publication.  If you do 
not wish to receive this weekly newsletter, please send me an email to the same address above.  

 

 

 

EOORC Camp News – May 27, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Camp Awesome 
 

Camp Awesome is a leadership opportunity for youth and young adults, who create an “Awesome” day 
camp for kids! Each week, this camp travels to two congregations. 

 
Hey United church friends, 
 
Summer is on its way, and Camp Awesome as well!  With fun, friends, and fantastic memories Camp 
Awesome has it all! We're thrilled to announce that registration is now open for our exciting summer camp 
program, and we want YOU to help us spread the word.  
 
On top of the regular day camp for campers, Camp Awesome is offering a new program this Summer. Our 
LIT (Leader In Training) week will strive to teach leadership to the youth within our community in a fun and 
exciting way. 
 
We're reaching out to ask you to share this about Camp Awesome with your congregation, friends and 
family and even your neighbourhood social media. 
--  
Sincerely, 
Your Super Awesome and Super Cool Coordinators 
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